
 
 
 
 

Always Our Best 

Kentlyn Public School 
Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560 

PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566 
Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365 
kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

                                                    Monday 7 March 2022                         

 Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

A quick snapshot of upcoming events for our great school.  

K-6 Assemblies are back  

We are pleased to announce that we will be resuming our K-6 Assemblies once again, starting 

Thursday 17 March 2022 at 9:15am.  Like previous years, we will endeavour to send a 

communication note home the week before the assembly and let you know if your child is receiving 

an award.  Assemblies will now be held on Thursday mornings at 9:15am. All parents are 

welcome      

Meet the Teacher Videos 
All classroom teachers have completed a “Meet the Teacher” video which will be posted on 

Seesaw on Wednesday 9 March 2022.  If you have any further questions after reviewing the 

video, please post them on Seesaw and the classroom teacher will get back to you as soon as 

possible.  If you do not have access to our Seesaw App, please contact the office and we can 

resend you an invite.  
 

Parent Teacher Interviews- kind reminder 
Parent Teacher interviews notes have already been handed out to students. Thank you to all the 

parents that have already sent in their reply slip and booked in for their interviews.  You can 

nominate to have a ‘person to person’ interview or have a phone interview.  If you have not 

already sent in your reply slip you can either send one in or call the lovely ladies in the office 

and we can read out the times that are still available.  I strongly recommend that all parents 

take up this opportunity as it is a way of celebrating your child’s successes as well as understand 

what their learning goals are for this semester.  

Inter School Sporting Opportunities 
Due to GALA Days being cancelled for this term, we are in the process of organising various 

sporting opportunities for Grades 4 -6 with Ruse Public School.  Our scheduled plans need to be 

revised due to the inclement weather.  More details to follow.  

Harmony Day Celebrations 
On Monday 21 March we will be celebrating Harmony Day.  There will be a variety of activities 

that children will be able to participate in.   All money raised will be donated to support families 

affected by the floods at Lismore through Red Cross.   More information to come.  

Easter Hat Parade 
Scheduled for the last week of school.  More details to follow soon.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Androula Kavallaris 

Principal 
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